
 

 

 

Rumfields Road, Broadstairs,     
      
Kent CT10 2PW     
      
Tel: 01843 867010  

 
Twitter@bromstoneps 
www.bromstoneschool.com    Executive Head: Mr James Williams    
Email: office@bromstone.kent.sch.uk             Heads of School: Mrs Alison Monroe & Mrs Toni Moon 
  

Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending Friday 10th December 2021 
 
The last Friday of the year….. and the children look fabulously festive today; we have seen lots of lovely 
Christmas jumpers! 
 
Thank you for your continued support for wearing masks on the gate, we are very appreciative of with this. 
We will continue to do this until the end of term. 
 
It is with great sadness that we have taken the decision to cancel the Christmas festivities including 
the carol concerts at the church and the pantomime next week. As you are aware we have a rising 
number of COVID cases in school as well as some staff absence also due to COVID. Please accept 
our apology for the cancellations but it is for everyone’s best interests that we have taken this 
difficult decision. 
 
If you have paid for a pantomime ticket, the money for this can be rolled over for next year’s performance. 
However, if you would prefer a refund at this point, please inform the school office.  
 
On a happier note Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 did manage to share their Christmas performances with their 
families. We are so proud of all the children who learnt all of the words, all of the signs and who sung so 
beautifully for their families. I am sure the audiences enjoyed the sparkling angels and stars in Year R, the 
wonderful Christmas jumpers in Year 1 and the fabulous Nativity from Year 2. 
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Today we say goodbye to Mrs Shiel. Mrs Shiel has worked at Bromstone for 26 years and will be missed by 
staff and children alike. 
 
Notice from Bookers 
Bookers have informed us that they are no longer welcoming families to use their car park for before and 
after school parking. This is due to behaviour that they deem to be unsafe and they are concerned that 
there will be an accident. 
 
 
A few reminders for everyone:- 
 
Last day of term 
We will be finishing at the usual time on the last day of term which is Thursday 16th December. 
 
 

Dinner menu for term 2 

This is link for the dinner menu for this term. Next week is week 1. Please follow this link and scroll down 
the page to find the dinner menus. Key Information | Bromstone Primary School (bromstoneschool.com)  

Gate notices 

The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. Please 
ensure that your children are on time. 

Breakfast Club entry is now at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car 
park. The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or 
After School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 

It can no longer be booked via the office. 

If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
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